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(Neb.)- Free Youth Football Clinic August 19th

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 08/11/2017 01:40 PM
(Chadron)- There will be a free football skills clinic on Saturday, August
19th at the Chadron High football field.

The clinic will be presented by Josh, Joe, Jake, and Jonn McLain along
with other former CSC and Chadron High football players.  The clinic is
intended for the youth of Chadron and surrounding communities.

Youth coaches are also welcome to attend.

The clinic will run from 1:00 p.m-3:00 p.m.

For more information contact Chadron Community Rec at 432-3133.


